
Dear Health Committee- 

My name is Heidi Anderson and I am writing in support of HB248.  This bill is 

crucial to all Ohioans in order to protect medical freedom and healthcare privacy.  

We are already seeing employers and stores discriminate and mark those who are 

not vaccinated.  We cannot allow this to happen in our free state.  People do not 

vaccinate for many personal reasons.  Our family has been affected by vaccine 

injury.  We trusted our doctors when they recommended vaccines for our children.  

Our oldest four children received all of their vaccines and did fine.  Our fifth child 

came along and had her first DTaP shot.  She had perfuse swelling at the injection 

site as well as neurological side effects.  She has never been the same.  That was 

our wake up call.  We are very grateful to live in a state where all three exemptions 

are currently in place.  With the new Covid19 vaccine, what we are seeing is 

extremely concerning to us.  Nobody should ever be forced to take a vaccine that 

may hurt them.  We cannot allow people to be segregated as clean (vaccinated) or 

unclean (not vaccinated) in society and especially in the work place.  Without this 

bill we could be headed to a Nazi Germany society.  Please pass HB248 in order to 

protect all Ohioans.  

Sincerely, 

Heidi Anderson 


